
           In the name of Allah, most Gracious, most Merciful 

                                              
 

 

 
 

 

 

March 27, 2019 
 
 

Subject: Tree removal and replacement 
 
 
 
  

Dear Mike Snyder 
 

 
Thank you for facilitating the job of the Islamic Center of Central Missouri by enabling us to 
remove some trees from the area adjacent to the CCM Property located South Fifth street, 
Columbia, MO.  
 
I am writing this message to verify that all trees that are removed will be replaced at the Islamic 
Center expense. I will make sure that the trees are at least 6' tall and of the same variety that 
was removed. 
 
If further information is needed, please let me know.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Semi Necibi  
 
 
ICCM Shura Council Chairman  
 
Email: seminecibi1@gmail.com 
Phone: (573) 529-6162 
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